
 

 

Informational Webinar on the  
California Teleconnect Fund 
 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), in ongoing efforts to bridge 
the digital divide, will hold a free webinar on the California Teleconnect Fund 
(CTF), which provides eligible organizations with discounted rates on select 
telecommunications and broadband services. During this virtual event, CPUC 
staff will discuss the program’s history, mission, and how to qualify. 

The CTF is dedicated to ensuring that eligible California organizations have 
access to discounted telecommunication services. This initiative aims to promote 
digital equity and enhance the quality of life for all Californians. During the 
webinar, CPUC staff will cover the following topics: background of the CTF 
program; eligibility criteria; CTF funding, subsidies, and budget sources; 
telecommunication services supported by CTF; the impact of the CTF program 
and its participants; and challenges faced and future developments ahead. For 
questions about the CTF or for technical assistance, please contact 
CTFOutreach@cpuc.ca.gov.  

Attendees should register in advance of the webinar. Video and call-in options 
will be provided through email after registration: 
https://cpuc.webex.com/weblink/register/r3b9a6277aaa6e8a390d16c25e2fd4fa6  

WEBINAR  

California 
Teleconnect 
Fund  

Oct. 2, 2023 
10 – 11 a.m. 

Due to 
unforeseen 
circumstances, 
CPUC staff had 
to reschedule 
the webinar 
date from Sept. 
25 to Oct. 2 in 
order to better 
accommodate 
the needs of our 
participants and 
partners.  

 

LOCATION: 
Remote access 
via WebEx or 
phone 
 
WebEx 
Registration 
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